
 

 

TOWN OF THORNTON 

    
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF WORK SESSION  

Wednesday, March 30, 2022 

 

The Planning Board for the Town of Thornton will hold a work session on Wednesday, March 

30, 2022 beginning at 6:00 PM based at the Thornton Town Offices at 16 Merrill Access Road 

for the discussion of proposed amendments to the Land Dedication Agreement with Owl’s Nest 

Resort.  This is NOT a Public Hearing, and no public comment will be allowed during the work 

session.  

 

The Town Hall is open to the public and the public is allowed to attend in person or via 

ZOOM by going to  https://zoom.us/j/8256731802  (or via telephone at 1-646-876-9923) 

with Meeting ID: 825 673 1802.  

 

For further information please visit our web page at www.townofthornton.org 

 

Steven Babin, Planning Board Chair 
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